
 

 

                     19th  January, 2022 

 

NOTICE TO STAFF AND STUDENTS OF I SEMESTER UNDERGRADUATE 

COURSES 

This is to notify that the last working day for all I semester undergraduate courses 

is extended to 12th February, 2022.  

 

 

                                                                                                                  REGISTRAR 

To All Staff and Students of I sem UG 

Cc: Directors and Deans 

      College website 

 

 

       


